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Monday 30th November 2020 
 
Dear parents, 
 
This year, our Christmas celebrations will be very different, but we are determined that we will make 
Christmas as special as we can for all the children at Star Academy. On the last 3 days of term we are going 
to have a Star Christmas and raise funds for the Hubb Foundation. 
 
Wednesday 16th December, Star Christmas eve. (Uniform please.) 
Today we will be preparing for Christmas day, making hats and placemats for our Christmas dinner; 
practicing our carols and Christmas songs; sharing our favourite Christmas stories and putting our class 
stockings under the tree. 
 
Thursday 17th December, Star Christmas Day. (Party clothes please.) 
Each class will visit the Christmas tree, sing their songs and see if Santa came early to Star Academy. We 
will have our Christmas dinners in our class bubbles and then in the afternoon, we will play traditional 
party games and celebrate. 
 
Friday 18th December, Star Boxing Day. (Own clothes and Christmas jumpers if they have them.) 
Games day. We will play some traditional games in the classrooms and outside if the weather allows. 
Unfortunately, this time, we can not allow children to bring in their own toys to play with. 
 
We will share lots of pictures on Class Dojo for those children with permission and will record the singing 
around the tree so that  you too can experience some of the joy and magic of Christmas at Star Academy. 
 
We are so lucky that we get to experience the excitement and magic of Christmas with the children and 
hopefully, they will still come home singing some of their Christmas favourites this year. We would like to 
raise money for the Hubb Foundation for those who do not have as much as we do. We will collect 
donations for the Hubb Foundation on Wednesday 16th December, please give as you can. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs K. Wildman 
Principal 
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